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   NMC/awi 
9th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer and Student, 
 

Year 12 Enrolment 
 
It was great to see so many of you at our Induction and Bridging lessons. We hope you gained useful insight into the subjects 

you are considering for Year 12. Please do share your feedback here. There is some very important information included in 
this email so please do read it carefully and keep it for future reference. Attached is our latest Sixth Form Bulletin and below 
includes arrangements for enrolment into the Sixth Form.   
 
Students collecting results in school 
GCSE results will be published to students on Thursday 22nd August 2024.  Students are invited to collect their results in 
school from 8.30am until 11am. Students collecting their results from school will meet a member of the Enrolment 
Team to enrol into the Sixth Form and confirm their subject choices. All subject choices will be dependent on meeting 
the academic entrance criteria and available spaces.  Please click the following link to view the entrance criteria: Sixth 
Form Entrance Criteria. Enrolment for internal students to our Sixth Form ends at 11am on the 22nd August 2024.  
 

A unique link to our online enrolment pack will be sent to the email address you have already provided upon application. 
This must be completed by 5pm on results day to secure your child’s place in Sixth Form. Students collecting their 
results from school but who have not met the entrance criteria will meet with a member of the Sixth Form Team and/or 
Careers Department to discuss alternative next steps.  
 

Students unable to come into school 
Students who are unable to come in to school on results day, must email enrolment@rws.uk.net by 10am to confirm 
that they wish to enrol into the Sixth Form and confirm their choice of subjects. If we do not hear from you by 10am a 
place may not be available for your child at a later time. We are not holding places for internal applicants after 11am. 
We strongly recommend giving the Exams department permission to share your results with a parent/carer as a back-
up, in case of technical issues receiving your results.  You should email their name and email address to 
exams@rws.uk.net before results day, and anyone collecting on your behalf must bring photo ID.  
 
If a student has met the entrance criteria for their chosen subjects, a unique link to our online enrolment pack will be 
sent to the email address of the parent/carer.  This must be completed by 5pm on results day to secure their place in 
Sixth Form. It is important that results are carefully checked against the entrance criteria for chosen subjects. Students 
who have not met the entrance criteria will not be able to enrol onto courses.  
 

Please note: when a student is offered a place at Ravens Wood School they must complete the online enrolment pack 
to finalise their place.  All correspondence will be sent to the email address as indicated on the enrolment form, please 
check your junk mail. 
 

If you have any queries, please contact enrolment@rws.uk.net and check our website for regular updates. We wish you 
and your families a healthy and safe summer break.   

 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr N McCartney,  
Director of Key Stage 5 
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